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SACRAMENTO MUNICIPAL UTILIT/ DISTRICT C 6201 s street, Box 15830, sacramento, California 95813; (916) 452-3211

January 4,1980 - 3(4

Division of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
ATTN: Robert W. Reid, Chief

Operating Reactor, Branch IV
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Reid:

On December 21, 1979, five copies of Revision 7 to the
Rancho Seco Unit No.1 Physical Security Plan were mailed to your
office and one copy to the NRC Region V, Office of Inspection and
Enforcement, Walnut Creek, CA.

Enclosed you will find five copies of two pages to be
inserted into the Physical Security Plan. Remove from your manual
the List of Effective Pages, Amendment 7, A-Contd. (Second page) and
replace it with the enclosed page. Page 5-9 is to be inserted
immediately after page 5-8; no pages should be removed. These copies
have been sent to the Region V, Office of I&E, Walnut Creek, CA.

Sincerely,

fb CW2E
Robert C. Moore
Supervising Special Agent
Security Division
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cc: USNRC - Region V
Office of I&E
1990 Calif. Blvd., Suite 202

[c,\ g[Walnut Creek, CA 95496
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